
Curriculum Focus Upcoming Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Little Saints,

This week, we focused mainly on going over routines and expectations, to 
acclimate to being back to school after the Christmas Break. To make sure that the 
transition back into the classroom happened as smoothly as possible, familiar 
activities like play dough, journals, and blocks were set out so the children could 
recall what the environment was like when they were here last. Having familiar 
activities present also helped reduce anxious feelings (from being away from loved 
ones) and focused their attention on reconnecting with peers and teachers. At prayer 
time we introduced the Epiphany and discussed the 3 Wise Men who brought Baby 
Jesus gifts. The children played with our Nativity Scene, reenacting the gift giving 
and made connections to their Christmas experience of receiving gifts from their 
family at home. Our writing center also had an Epiphany activity to practice literacy 
& fine motor skills as well.

 -Ms. Santos & Ms. Kilpatrick 

● Current Project:
Reacclimating & Epiphany 

● Focus Concepts:
Letter : L
Number : 10

●1/16 Emelia’s  birthday
●1/17 No School, Teacher In-service Day
●1/20 No School MLK Day, Toiletry Drive Ends
●1/26 Family Mass 10:30, Open House 11:30am
●1/26-31 Catholic Schools Wk Dress up Days
●1/24 Book Orders Due, 1/29 Lunar New Year
●2/9 Mrs. Lozano’s Birthday
●2/12 Final Make-Up Picture Day
●2/14 St. Valentine Day Exchange
●2/17 No School, Presidents Day

Lil’ Saints Letter
Queen of All Saints School

January 10, 2025

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JailiCcRKeT3mOLPbPnnfsF6UpinK76l/view?usp=sharing
https://dwscbcy9jc8hm.cloudfront.net/sites/226/comfy/cms/files/124180/files/original/qaspopup-img.png
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sARFW7hdBQVJDQ98e-frhsufqlFnhO8K/view?usp=sharing
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